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August 2018  
 Business Meeting  

The meeting was held on the 15th at Macedonia Church.  There were 33 members in 

attendance.  Carl Horn presided over the meeting.  

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• Ron Ahle, a biologist, from South Carolina Department of Natural Resources (SCDNR) was 

the guest speaker.  He presented a slide show on the Status of Large Mouth Bass on Lake 

Murray.  His data represented samples taken on the lake divided into three areas.  There 

was some good discussion and questions from the members.  He also showed where all 

of DNRs fish attractors are located.     

• Sammy Crouch was taking orders for tee shirts for club members and hats.  He asked that 

members email him their size, number of shirts, and whether short sleeve or long sleeve. 

• Sammy also indicated that Cadence Fishing will be a guest speaker in September.  They 

will raffle off two or three rods/reels in lieu of the 50/50 raffle. 

• Jim Edwards had line available for sale at a discounted price.   

• Remember in your prayers Leif Kargarrd’s wife, Paul Shockey, Earl Greenaway, Wesley 

Burdette, Wayne Fulmer’s wife, Burl Fleming’s wife, and Earl Purcell’s wife.  Also, Wayne 

Fulmer is being moved to the Saluda Nursing Home for rehab and Burl Fleming is having 

knee replacement.  David Larrabee is going to have shoulder surgery. 

• Carl Horn asked our blessing and lunch was served. 

• The drawing for our August tournament was accomplished.  There will be 13 boats and 26 

members fishing from 7:00 to 2:00.    

• Meeting was adjourned.   

 

Next meeting is on September 19th @ Macedonia Church. 
Menu will be fried chicken, rice & gravy, cole slaw, sliced tomatoes, rolls, & drink.   

Cost is $10.00. 
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Tournament Results  
Our August Tournament was held on the 16th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 26 members 

participated.  Thirteen boats departed at 7:00 on a on a wonderful morning with weigh-in 

scheduled for 2:00.  The results were only a little better than the disaster in July. Only 25 fish 

were caught at an approximate weight of 59 pounds.  There was one limit caught and there were 

two teams without fish.  There were five dead fish. 

 

 

August Champions 
Ed Kelly and Joe Abdalla 

14.45 Pounds 

                   

August Big Fish 

Bernie Belville 

4.45 Pounds 

  

  Congratulations!!!  
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Tournament Director News 
 

Kevin Ormerod is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, 

give Kevin a call. 

 

The next Seniors Tournament is on  

September 20th.  Time will be announced. 
  

The September One-on-One will be held on the 13th   
                                                           Time will be announced. 

                    

                       July Tournament Results 
 

                                        First Place: Randy Fulmer and Matte Vinest, 3 fish,    

                                           10.30 pounds on top water and spinner baits. 

    Second Place:  Skip Parker and Carl Horn, 4 fish, 

                 10.20 pounds on top water baits. 

    Third Place:  Eddie Ballard and Kevin Ormerod, 3 fish, 

     8.85 pounds on top water baits. 

                                  Fourth Place:  Ed Kelly and Willie Crocker, 2 fish,  

                                                     3.75 pounds on top water baits. 

                                     Fifth Place: Tom Weigand and Bob Kramer, 1 fish, 

                                                 2.30 pounds on top water baits. 

                                       Big Fish:  Eddie Ballard, 4.70 pounds on a top water 

bait. 

 
Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club 

www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 

 


